REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR PUBLIC HOUSING REPOSITIONING
SPECIAL COUNSEL LEGAL SERVICES

The Mechanicville Housing Authority (“MHA”) is requesting competitive qualifications from
responsible, qualified individuals, firms, or teams to provide legal services for the agency’s
repositioning process. The MHA intends to select one or more legal service provider(s) with
demonstrated and successful experience as general and/or special counsel in connection with
affordable housing development and such other matters relative to New York municipal housing
authorities, the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and New York State
Housing Financial Agency (HFA).

For a copy of the RFQ on or after December 25, 2024, contact John Enzien, Executive Director
by email at jenzien@mechanicvillehousing.org.

Interested candidates must submit their proposals to the Management Office, 2 Harris Avenue,
Suite 1, Mechanicville, New York 12118 by 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 23, 2025. Questions
regarding this RFQ should be directed to the Executive Director by email at
jenzien(@mechanicvillehousing.org.

The Mechanicville Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any and all proposals
submitted. The Mechanicville Housing Authority is an equal opportunity employer.
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